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The girls basketball team had its Blue and White game to honor the season! The cadets had a blast
playing against the staff. Also, members of both the girls and boys team were selected to play in the
league All-Star game. Great job, Seadogs!

Celebrating Dr. Seuss

Pi Day

Elementary School

To celebrate Pi day, Mr. Mattioni
volunteered to get pied in the face! 

Girls Basketball 

1st graders made Oobleck to celebrate Dr. Seuss’ birthday.

Maritime High Visit 

March was full of fun at the elementary school! First grade students made leprechaun traps in hopes
of capturing a leprechaun and the 2nd grade students made Irish potatoes celebration of St.
Patrick’s Day.

Middle and Elementary Happenings! 

Some 8th grade cadets visited the Maritime high school to learn
more about our programs and educational opportunities.



High School
Flea Market for Ukraine

The cooking club made delicious cheesecakes and donated small chocolate cakes to the flea market. The
Horticulture club received new grow lights. Thank you, Mr. Courtney for assembling the new lights! The
club also donated seedlings and  plants to the flea market. 

Clubs, Clubs, Clubs!

After a month of intense planning, Ms. Leygerman and the seniors organized a Flea Market for Ukraine.
Ms. Leygerman solicited donations from friends, teachers, staff, community members, and local
businesses, while the seniors organized and priced the donations and dropped off fliers around the
community. The event engaged the whole school and our community. Ms. Gara and the students who run
the Anchor Cafe served hot coffee, hot cocoa, and pretzels, Ms. Stead knit and donated hats, Ms.
Lockhart-Davis made mini-cakes, Ms. Karnes donated plants, and everyone else pitched in and made this
incredible event possible. The event raised a little over $2,700 for the people of Ukraine and donated to
World Central Kitchen, an organization that serves hot meals to the people fleeing Ukraine.

March Field Trips
The 11th grade visited the Seaport Museum, and the
10th grade visited the zoo!

Softball and Baseball Season is Here!
 


